SID BRADFORD - RECORDER BRENDA SIGMON - TOWN MANAGER

COUNCIL MEMBERS CHRISTY BAILEY GREG COOK LINDA PHILLIPS MIKE VICKERS ROBERT WARNER

TOWN OF PINEVILLE

OFFICE - CITY HALL P. O. BOX 220 PINEVILLE, WV 24874 PH: 304-732-6255 FAX: 304-732-0024

February 28, 2008

Ms. Debbie Britt West Virginia Rural Water Association 100 Young Street Scott Depot, WV 25560

Dear Ms. Britt:

On behalf of the Town of Pineville I would like to express my sincere appreciation for all of the help your organization has given us in helping us to locate possible water leaks in our system. This service is truly appreciated. Without this help we would spend many more hours walking water lines.

Again, thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Tim Ellison

Mayor